
The school office will be closed for the duration of the school holidays. We will 

reopen at 8.00am on Monday 24 April 2023. Please note this is a teacher only 

day and school will not reopen until Wednesday 26 April 2023. 

For any enrolment queries please email Denise at dst@shgcnp.school.nz 

For any property queries please email Claire at cgy@shgcnp.school.nz 
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